LINCOLNSHIRE WOMEN’S GOLF ASSOCIATION

MINUTES of the Executive Committee Meeting held “virtually” on 8" June 2020

Present:

Mrs Sheilah Mitchell (Chairman) Mrs Cindy Ireland (President/Treasurer)

Mrs Gilly Grant (Captain) Mrs. Sophie Beardsall (Vice-Captain)

Mrs. Birdie Dawson (Past Captain) Mrs. Kathryn Johnson (Secretary)

Mrs Polly Brettle (League Secretary) Mrs Dawn Cunnington (Competition Secretary)
Mrs. Terry McCarthy (Handicap Adviser) Miss. Angela Scurr (MNR Rep)

Mrs Margaret Yelland (Central Representative) Mrs Elaine Lilley (Marketing)
Mrs Helen Grinham (North Representative)

Due to the Coronavirus “lock down” the meeting was held over the Internet. The Chairman opened the
meeting by welcoming everyone on line.

1) Apologies: Pat Jones, Margaret Jacobs, Helen Long

2) Minutes of the Previous Meeting:
The Minutes, having previously been circulated, were approved and “signed” by the Chairman.

3) Matters Arising:
There were no matters arising.

4) Correspondence:
The Secretary confirmed that DBS checks had been received for Tracey Stobart, who is the County
Welfare Officer, and Helen McDougall.

As the meeting was restricted to 40 minutes and as no county golf was taking place there were no Officers
Reports.

5) Cancellation/Postponement of County Competitions.

After discussion, it was agreed that in the circumstances, we would cancel the Girls Summer Stableford.
It was agreed to cancel the Autumn Meeting, scheduled for the 4™ August.

6. AOB

The Captain confirmed that the County Finals to be held from the 14™-18"™ September are still ongoing,
apparently there are 26 teams entered, and will comprise of teams of 5. She confirmed that we have a

strong team arranged. The Finals will go ahead as long as all conditions regarding the Coronavirus
pandemic are met, i.e. hotels and food arrangements can be provided safely.

The Secretary confirmed that she had been part of regular England Golf updates, and had circulated any
salient facts to the Committee.



The Chairman asked all the ladies to give a quick update as to the situation at their respective golf clubs.
It was interesting to hear how each club were approaching competitions, some were getting back to formal
competitions and also cup competitions, whilst others were only playing social golf.

Elaine Lilley confirmed that she is ready to send out 2 newsletters. She asked for any articles to be sent to
her for inclusion in future editions.

The meeting closed at 10:40 and the next meeting to be confirmed at a later date.



